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Teed Families, 

 

I wanted to reach out to you today to let you know that we are indeed open and let 

everyone know that we are continuing as normal. We have made a few changes, as 

per Public Health, EECD, ASD-South and our own school’s Operational Plan. 

Students are wearing masks all day, apart from when they are eating their snack, 

lunch and participating in Physical Education activities with our PE specialists.   

 

The children have adapted extremely well and continue to work very hard at their 

daily classroom tasks in both English and French. We realize that some families 

have chosen to keep their children home since the move to the Orange Phase. We 

ask that you let your child’s teacher know as to why your child is absent. Weekly 

homework continues, as in the past to be posted by homeroom teachers for 

children/families to follow. We have online resources as well that can be used by 

families who choose to keep their children home. We have been asked by many 

families to send home daily work. We will not be doing this, as we are open and 

continuing with our face to face learning at this point. 

 

If you have been contacted by Public Health and told to self-isolate, please pass this 

information along to us, in cases such as this work will be provided to students, but 

we have to have this confirmation that Public Health has required self-isolation. 

 

For those who have decided to keep your child home during this Orange Phase, 

ASD-South has re-opened their Home Learning Page, which is located on the District 

website. 

 

We respect and support whichever decision you have made in the best interest of 

your family. We are hopeful, as is everyone else that we can move quickly back to 

the Yellow Phase and then off to Green. 

 

 Continue to screen your child prior to coming to school and if 2 symptoms are 

present contact Public Health or your family Physician.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support to our Teed School Community. 

 

 

         Mark Crowley 



  


